The News at Derwentwater Shakespeare Road, Acton, W3 6SA Headteacher: Venessa Nicholas



Friday 29 April 2019

This week's learning



Children enjoyed coming back to school and sharing their experiences over the holiday with their friends. We also started a new topic: *Growth – Plants and Minibeasts.*

Music and P.E



The children enjoyed their music session this week. They were singing different songs using various types of instruments with

their teacher playing the piano and ukulele.

We were excited to spend some time on the big playground this week. The children were playing games practising their motor skills.



Reading and homework

Please try to encourage your children to read and read with them. We will be giving a book on Monday and Friday. Please make sure there is blue record book in the book bag as well as the book you wish to swop - we would be grateful if you could write a comment telling us if your child enjoyed the book.

European Elections

Tel: 020 8992 9296

As you will be aware, there may be European elections on Thursday 23rd May. If these do go ahead, the Nursery will be closed on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May.



Dates for your diary

May

6th of May – Early May Bank Holiday 27th – 31st Half term Holiday

Email: parentcomms@derwentwater.ealing.sch.uk